The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop meeting on Monday, April 24, 2017 in the Cape Elizabeth Middle School Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at 6:30pm.														
	Heather Altenburg*	×	Kimberly Carr	$\boxtimes$	Susana Measelle Hubbs		Joanna Morrissey	×	Barbara Powers	M	Elizabeth Scifres	$\boxtimes$	John Voltz	
Ms. Altenburg was not in attendance.														
	WORKSHOP MINUTES													
Changes to and alignment of mathematics curriculum -  Principals Mike Tracy and Jeff Shedd, and Director of Teaching and Learning Cathy Stankard presented math curriculum information.														
	Adjourned	-	8:30 p.m.		_									

Respectfully submitted,

Howard P. Colter

Interim Superintendent of Schools